From: Mary Clifford

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 1:46 PM

To: ‘Primis, Craig S."; allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com

Cc: FloridaWaterTeam@foley.com; #Georgia Water Team; supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov;
michael.gray2@usdoj.gov; james.dubois@usdoj.gov; John.Cooper@Iw.com

Subject: FL v. GA - Notice of Telephone Conference

Dear Counsel:

Notice is hereby given of a telephone conference with Special Master Lancaster on Tuesday, September 29, 2015, at 10
a.m.

Thank you,

Mary Clifford
Mary Clifford Merrill's Wharf PH 207.791.1227
Legal Administrative Assistant 254 Commercial Street FAX 207.791.1350
To Ralph 1. Lancaster, Special Master Portland, ME 04101

FL v. GA, No. 142, Original
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